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I support funding to house the homeless. I also  support centralized camps but not 

camping wherever you want. I do not support the right to camp on public spaces. The 

problems is that then people can’t use the public spaces. One example is the 205 

bike trail. It is not safe to use. We are a community that has to live together. The 

homeless are impacting the rights of others. I am all for compassion but it has to be 

compassion for all citizens. We need to improve our mental health and drug addiction 

services.  


